
 

 

January 31, 2023 
 
 
VIA EMAIL TO: SanDiego@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
Mr. David Gibson, Executive Officer 
San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board  
2375 Northside Drive, Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92108-2700 
 
Subject: City of San Diego FY 21/22 JRMP Annual Report CW-255222 and WDID 9000000510  
Submittal of City of San Diego Fiscal Year 22 JRMP Annual Report 
 
Dear Mr. Gibson: 
 
In accordance with MS4 Permit Provision F.3.b, the City of San Diego's Fiscal Year (FY) 22 
Jurisdictional Runoff Management Plan (JRMP) Annual Report is being submitted as an appendix 
to the annual reports for the Water Quality Improvement Plans for which the City of San Diego 
(City) is a responsible agency. To comply with direction from San Diego Water Board staff, the 
City is also submitting the FY 22 JRMP Annual Report as a separate PDF file to facilitate SMARTS 
upload by San Diego Water Board staff. 
 
Regional Clearinghouse Link 
 
The FY 22 JRMP Annual Report, including data for each watershed in which the City is a 
responsible agency, can be viewed and files downloaded from the link shown below.  
 
https://projectcleanwater.org/download/city-of-san-diego-2022-jrmp-annual-report/ 
 
City of San Diego Online Reporting Dashboards 
 
The City has created online reporting dashboards with detailed information on the City’s efforts 
to address stormwater quality.  The dashboards can be viewed at 
https://www.sandiego.gov/think-blue/data-maps.  The dashboards cover information collected in 
association with multiple programs within the Stormwater Department and other City 
departments. 
 
JRMP Modifications 
 
In FY 22, the City of San Diego modified the JRMP to revise City department titles and 
organization charts as well as revise the status of the former Qualcomm stadium property.  A 

https://projectcleanwater.org/download/city-of-san-diego-2022-jrmp-annual-report/
https://www.sandiego.gov/think-blue/data-maps
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revision was also made to a standard operating procedure for a City department activity.  The 
modified JRMP can be viewed at the link shown below: 
 
https://www.sandiego.gov/stormwater/plansreports/jrmp 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Jim Harry, Senior Planner, at (619) 247-5661 or at 
jharry@sandiego.gov. If you have any difficulty downloading the files from the Regional 
Clearinghouse, please contact support@projectcleanwater.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Harry 
Senior Planner 
 
JPH/jph 
 
Attachment: FY 22 JRMP Annual Report  
 
cc: Jessica Taylor, Water Resource Control Engineer, San Diego Water Board 

Bethany Bezak, Interim Director, Stormwater Department 
Sumer Hasenin, Interim Deputy Director, Stormwater Department 
Brianna Menke, Interim Assistant Deputy Director, Stormwater Department 

 
 
 

 
 

https://www.sandiego.gov/stormwater/plansreports/jrmp

